
NEW ‘POP-UP FOOD BANK IN NEW ROMNEY 
 

New Distribution Centre 
 
From Tuesday 22 September 2015 a pop-up Distribution Centre will be open every 
Tuesday evening and Friday afternoon serving people on the Romney Marsh 
 
It will initially be based at the Romney Marsh Community Church, North Street, New 
Romney.  Opening times as follows: 
 
Tuesday 6pm – 7pm 
Friday  2pm – 3pm 
 
Details on how to contact Shepway Foodbank for further information as follows: 
 
Contact: jane@rainbow-centre.org 
Telephone: 07482 152140 
Website: www.shepway-foodbank.org.uk 
 
 

mailto:jane@rainbow-centre.org
http://www.shepway-foodbank.org.uk/

